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 Jack Bittner, OVID. Napa Valley, 2019 Vintner Chair 

The fourteenth annual Kentucky Bluegrass Wine 
Auction & Derby Gala was held on Thursday, May 2, 
2019 at the beautiful Donamire Farm in Lexington, 
Kentucky. 

Over 560 guests attended this elegant charity wine  
auction just days before the 145th running of the  
Kentucky Derby. The event had the distinct honor 
of having Linda and Jerry Bruckheimer as the 2019 
Auction Chairs along with the pleasure of having Jack 
Bittner, Managing Partner of OVID. Napa Valley as 

Vintner Chair. Our entry tent was graciously designed by the talents of Jon Carloftis Fine Gardens 
and a delicious meal was prepared by Apiary Fine Catering. To date, this fast growing event has 
raised over $16.5 million to benefit The Lexington Cancer Foundation’s (LCF’s) mission to improve 
the lives of cancer patients and their families.

Exclusive live auction lots included: the Italian trip of a lifetime with Monteverdi Tuscany; a South  
African safari; BottleRock Napa Valley by Live Nation Arenas; a Zachys and Memento Mori wine 
dinner at Daniel in NYC; VIP Maclaren Formula 1 United States Grand Prix with flight time by  
NetJets; and a rare Pappy Van Winkle collection and overnight stay along with tasting with Master 
Distiller Harlen Wheatley and President Julian Van Winkle, just to name a few. 

Over $130,000 was raised by a surprise lot offered by University of Kentucky coaches – John 
Calipari, Mark Stoops and Matthew Mitchell. The trio were quite entertaining on stage, pooling 
together four lower arena season tickets for Men’s and Women’s basketball and football. A moving 
moment was when Kentucky football offensive line coach, John Schlarman, was called onstage to 
talk about his cancer journey. 

The silent auction lots featured many fine and rare wines for enthusiasts, including new wineries 
not yet featured at the event. Lots included OVID. Napa Valley magnums, Arkenstone Estate  
Winery, St. Supéry Dollarhide Ranch Adventure, Maker’s Mark private tour and tasting and more.  

continued on page 3



Thank you to our 2019 
Kentucky Bluegrass  
Wine Auction & Derby  
Gala sponsors!

Warmest Regards,
Brenda Rice, President  
Kristi Martin, Executive Director

Dear Friends, 

We want to express our organization’s sincere gratitude for your ongoing generous 
support. Thanks to you, the 14th Annual Kentucky Bluegrass Wine Auction & Derby 
Gala, held on May 2, was a tremendous success. It is because of your generosity 
that we have been able to raise millions of dollars – serving over one million cancer 
patients and their families. 

Thank you to Linda and Jerry Bruckheimer, our 2019 Auction Chairs, and Jack  
Bittner, Managing Partner of OVID. Napa Valley, as our 2019 Vintner Chair —  
and to all of our vintner partners that have helped our wine auction grow to what 
it is today. In addition, thank you to Barbara Banke, Proprietor of Jackson Family 
Wines and Stonestreet Farms, and recipient of our 2019 Ambassador Award. The 
Foundation is excited to announce Emma Swain, CEO of St. Supéry Estate Vine-
yards & Winery as our 2020 Vintner Chair! Save the date for the 2020 Kentucky 
Bluegrass Wine Auction & Derby Gala, Thursday, April 30th at Donamire Farm. 

We are incredibly grateful for the dedicated support of our board members, staff,  
donors, organizations, sponsors, and volunteers. Since our organization does not 
receive any state or federal funding, your continued support of our events and direct 
gifts are of paramount importance. These contributions have helped countless  
patients and their families during their fight against cancer, throughout the state  
of Kentucky – touching all 120 counties.

Unfortunately, Kentucky continues to lead the nation in cancer incidences and 
deaths. We also have one of the highest poverty rates in the country. This  
combination results in truly devastating effects on families who are unable to cover 
the expenses associated with even the most fundamental needs. The Foundation 
is honored to have the ability to fund programs that provide critical services and 
products that many in our society take for granted, such as lodging, transportation, 
gas and food cards, screenings, wigs and other supplies. These programs, along with 
educational seminars, and experiences for medically fragile children, are a sampling 
of the Foundation’s expanding mission to combat cancer.

The Foundation is embarking upon our most important time of the year, our grant 
awards process. Annually, we accept grant applications from qualifying cancer  
organizations from across the Commonwealth. Our 2019 Grant Awards Luncheon 
will be held on Thursday, November 7, at the 21C Museum Hotel in Lexington,  
Kentucky. Patrons, sponsors and community friends join with Grant Recipients to 
hear their compelling stories that fulfill our mission to improve the lives of cancer 
patients and their families. We greatly appreciate all grant requests, as they are  
near and dear to our hearts. Please go to lexingtoncancerfoundation.org for grant  
application information and contact our office to secure your reservation for the 
Grant Awards Luncheon at 888.388.2620.

We are all in this together! Thank you; we could not do this without you.   
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Other auction lots included luxury items from various local boutiques 
such as Bella Rose, Stuart Mercer, 21C Museum Hotel, AJ’s Casuals, 
Carpet One, and many more. 

Prior to the auction on Wednesday, May 1, guests enjoyed various  
exclusive Private Vintner dinners with participating vintners at a  
series of gourmet wine pairing dinners by Apiray Fine Catering. The  
feature dinner was held at the exquisite Haven Run Farm hosted by 
Jennie and Peek Garlington along with Vintner Chair, Jack Bittner.

The highlight of the week followed the auction on Friday May 3. Board 
members, top sponsors, patrons and participating vintners enjoyed an 
intimate dinner at the Apiary. After dinner, guests enjoyed the beautiful 
vocals of Chilina Kennedy of Broadway’s musical Beautiful, The Carole 
King Story. 

The week wrapped up with an exciting Derby day at Churchill Downs in 
Louisville, Kentucky for vintners and patrons that purchased tickets.

The 2020 auction will be held on Thursday, April 30, 2020, at 
Donamire Farm. LCF is thrilled to announce Emma Swain of St. Supéry 
Estate Vineyards and Winery as our 2020 Vintner Chair (see page 4). 

LCF would like to thank all sponsors, donors, patrons, guests, and  
volunteers for their support in making the auction a tremendous  
success. Numerous cancer fighting organizations will reap the  
rewards of the proceeds raised from the evening. Your contributions  
help improve the quality of life of cancer patients and their families.

Businesses and supporters who wish to join LCF in our mission by  
donating an item or items to the 2020 auction are encouraged to  
visit the LCF website for more information. Contributions help  
LCF award grants to many worthy cancer causes, and offer  
businesses the opportunity to showcase wonderful products  
and services. 

2019 Wine Auction  (continued from page 1)

Vintners who wish to participate in the 2020 Kentucky Bluegrass 
Wine Auction & Derby Gala are required to complete a Vintner 
Participation Form. Forms and additional 2020 Kentucky Bluegrass 
Wine Auction & Derby Gala information are available on our website 
at lexingtoncancerfoundation.org.
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The most highly sought after lot of the evening was the 
Auction Chair lot — Andrea Bocelli at the Hollywood Bowl 
and Beverly Hills. The lot included an exclusive cocktail 
party for ten couples at the Beverly Hills home of Linda 
and Jerry Bruckheimer, three-night stay at the five star 
Montage Beverly 
Hills, dinner in the 
courtyard at  
Wolfgang Puck’s 
acclaimed flagship 
Spago, and artist  
‘hold’ seats to the  
Andrea Bocelli  
concert at the  
Hollywood Bowl. 

2019 Auction Chair Linda Bruckheimer at The Apiary

Linda Bruckheimer and LCF  
Executive Director Kristi Martin

top: 2018 Vintner Chair Mark Carter of Carter Cellars;  
bottom: Jim Bostick and Kelly Macaulay, NetJets

top: Kelly and Noah Dorrance, Reeve Wines 
bottom: Chilina Kennedy performing at The Apiary

Danielle Sullivan and Josh  
Kretchmer, Arrow and Branch,  
and Shoshana Filene, Zachys
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Meet 2020 Vintner Chair Emma Swain

“ Every day, we are given a chance to do something 
extraordinary. At St. Supéry, we can do that!”

St. Supéry Estate Vineyards and 
Winery C.E.O. Emma Swain has more 
than 20 years of experience in the 
wine industry. “My world has always 
been one of continuous improvement. 
In wineries, I believe being estate- 
grown is the only way to achieve this. 
From the soil to the supper table, we 
can raise the bar, never resting on our 
laurels.” Emma looks at accolades and 
achievements as starting points for 
further progress. “I am always looking 

ahead. People may say I love change, but really I am just very open to 
moving every aspect of our business forward. I think anyone can make 
good wine in Napa; we want to make fantastic wine. Every time you 
enjoy a St. Supéry Estate wine, I want you to have a ‘Wow’ experience. 
That requires a continual, sharp focus on what we are doing and how 
we can do it better.”

When Emma joined St. Supéry Estate Vineyards & Winery and 
became C.E.O. in 2009, she was impressed with the strengths of 
the people, the matchless property, and the rich history of the estate. 
“The estate was founded with a strong sense of passion, unyielding 
integrity, and long-term dedication to winemaking and viticulture, all 
qualities I hold dear.”

The winery is known as one of California’s top hospitality wineries, in 
person and online. “Not everyone can travel to St. Supéry Estate, so 
we go to them. We’ve embraced social media as another way to go to 
our customers and respond quickly to their needs. You choose how 
you want to meet us. We are available by phone and email and a wide 
array of social media platforms. We hold events across the nation in 
person and enhanced by social media. It allows customers, retailers, 
and distributors to share the St. Supéry Estate experience with the 
people who make these wines and deliver them to your table.”

Emma was a national American Business Awards (Stevie Awards) 
finalist for “Best Finance Executive.” She has worked throughout the 
wine industry including domestic and international sales strategy, 
hospitality, finance, administration, and human resources. Emma 
currently serves as President for the Napa Valley Vintners. She also 
serves as a board member for the Wine Market Council, and is active 
on several other project committees and charities.

In addition to being able to lift a 40 lb. box of wine (an industry  
standard), Emma kick-boxes and has run several halfmarathons,  
training with her rescue Labrador, GG, who has her own St. Supéry 
Estate fan base on Facebook (www.facebook.com/GG.CCO).

2019 Wine Auction  (continued from page 3)

Edie Green

The Leveridges and group

Jennie and Peek Garlington

Donna and Bill Shively

Culinary talents by The Apiary 

LCF Executive Director Kristi Martin
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Friday night at The Apiary

2019 Auction Chair lot winners at the home of Linda and Jerry Bruckheimer in Beverly Hills, CA

Mira Ball and Linda Ball

Mike Evans, President, Live Nation Arenas

top: Ron Broadrick 
bottom: Kerry McMurtrie, Dara Simpson,  
and Adam Craun



6

2019 LCF Grants
The Lexington Cancer Foundation hosted its Grant 
Awards Ceremony in March of 2018 at the 21C  
Museum Hotel in Lexington, Kentucky.

Grantees, board members, donors, supporters, and 
community leaders attended. Each grantee explained 
their programs in depth and we were honored to have 
several of our board members discuss their personal cancer stories to the group.  

Recipients apply for funding from the Foundation through our annual grants  
process. Applications are accepted through June of each calendar year and  
reviewed by our Grants Committee. All requests are greatly appreciated and  
evaluated based on the potential project’s alignment with our mission. Our  
grantees for 2019 include:

American Cancer Society Hope Lodge
Appalachian Regional Healthcare
Baptist Health Lexington
Brain Injury Alliance of Kentucky
Camp Horsin’ Around
Clay County Cancer Coalition
Jarrett’s Joy Cart, Inc.
Kentucky CancerLink
Kentucky Prostate Cancer Coalition, Inc.
Kids Cancer Alliance, Inc.
St. Joseph Hospital Foundation
Tri-County Cancer Coalition, Inc.
UK Division of Gynecologic Oncology
Wood Hudson Cancer Research Laboratory

Thank you for all you do! Without you, we would not be able to fulfill our mis-
sion in the fight against cancer. To date, we have served over one million cancer 
patients and their families, touching all 120 Kentucky counties.

Vicki Blevins-Booth, Anna Taylor, and Melissa Karrer

above: Heather Couch, Whitney Lochmueller, and 
Kelli Faulkner; right: Luther Deaton and Sarah Carter

Aimee Miller and Edie Green
Dr. Steve Henry, Heather French Henry,  
and Melanie Simpson

The Lexington Cancer Foundation, Inc. 
is now registered with the AmazonSmile 
Foundation. The AmazonSmile site is 
operated by Amazon and you will see 
the same products and prices you see 
on Amazon.com. Each time you shop, 
your qualifying purchases will generate 
donations of 0.5% of the purchase price 
for our organization. 

To sign up, go to smile.amazon.com. If 
you already have an Amazon account, 
enter your email and password and click 
Sign-in. (If you do not already have an 
account, click on Create Your Amazon 
Account). After you sign in, the next 
screen will prompt you to “Pick Your 
Own Charitable Organization.” Type in 
The Lexington Cancer Foundation, Inc. 
and click “Search.” On the next screen, 
click “Select” beside The Lexington Can-
cer Foundation, Inc. On the next screen, 
check the box beside “Yes, I understand 
that I must always start at smile.amazon.
com to support The Lexington Cancer 
Foundation, Inc.” Finally, you will click on 
the “Start Shopping” button.

If you are a Prime member, you will 
see AmazonSmile Prime in the upper 
left hand corner with your name below. 
Under the search bar at the top of the 
screen, you will see “Supporting: The 
Lexington Cancer Foundation, Inc.”  
You are now registered, so just go to 
smile.amazon.com to enter your email 
and password each time you shop.  

LCF appreciates your support of our 
mission to improve the lives of cancer 
patients and their families.

AmazonSmile and the AmazonSmile logo 
are trademarks of Amazon.com, Inc. or its 
affiliates.
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LCF Patron Stories
Steve and Diana Abbott: Our Story

My name is Steve Abbott and along with 
my company Monteverdi Tuscany,  
I am a proud supporter of LCF.  

In July 2013, after my friend Rob passed 
away from lymphoma at the age of 43, I 
scheduled a variety of doctor’s visits, some 

of which I was overdue for at the time. My father had previously been diagnosed 
with prostate cancer, and I was strongly advised to begin annual PSA screenings 
at age 50. I scheduled an appointment with a urologist only to learn that I already 
had an asymptomatic case of advanced prostate cancer. Many treatments later, 
my cancer is metastatic and incurable, yet I maintain hope due to the work being 
done by cancer charities like LCF and the research being done in laboratories and 
clinical trials around the world. 

Shortly after my diagnosis, my wife Diana was diagnosed with a triple negative, 
invasive ductal carcinoma; an aggressive form of breast cancer. At that point, we 
switched caregiver roles. She had 16 chemotherapy and 30 radiation treatments 
over the course of a (long) year but thankfully, she is recurrence-free four years 
following the conclusion of her treatment.

During this time, we have celebrated remissions and cures with fellow patients, 
and wept with the families of others that have been lost to this hideous disease.  
We support organizations like LCF because Diana and I see a future where cancer 
will either be curable or, at worst, a chronic, treatable disease. This dream can be 
a reality due to organizations like LCF and other cancer charities. 

Leslie Keller-Biehl: My Story 

I am grateful for the free Jin Shin Jyutsu at 
UK Markey Center with Jennifer Bradley,  
provided through funding from LCF.

I started my ovarian cancer journey about 
18 months ago. Calming the mind and 

body are very important in managing stress when you have cancer. It is also help-
ful for pain management. Jennifer, along with the staff at UK Integrative Medicine 
& Health, is phenomenal. I was experiencing very painful mouth sores from my 
chemo treatment and she shared with me techniques to help with the pain. As 
the development manager for LexArts, I need the use of my voice. I talk a lot!  

Occasionally I will have an upset stomach from the supplements I need to take.  
Following some of the techniques Jennifer has taught me have helped to lessen 
those issues. I recently was having pain between my ribs—not sure if it was from 
a spill on my bike, or something else. After seeing Jennifer, the pain IS GONE!  

Cancer creates a financial burden. There are many things insurance does not  
cover, like supplements, nutrition and alternative healing treatments. These can 
cost over $500 a month. Thank you for making this accessible to everyone!  

LCF is happy to announce that we are 
now members of the Kroger Community 
Rewards Program. Each time you shop at 
Kroger and swipe your registered Kroger 
Plus Rewards Card, the transaction ap-
plies earned rewards to our organization. 
We will then receive quarterly checks for 
all rewards earned during the previous 
quarter.

Step 1. Create an online Kroger Account.  
(Skip to Step 2 if you already have an 
online Kroger account.)

Simply go to www.krogercommunity 
rewards.com and select “Create an 
Account.”  Under Sign-In information, 
enter your email and create a password.  
Select “Use Card Number” to enter your 
Kroger Plus Card Number, last name 
and postal code. Under “Select Your 
Preferred Store” enter your postal code; 
select “Find Stores” then choose your 
store and select “Create Account.” You 
will then be told to check your email for a 
confirmation email. Click the hyperlink in 
your email to finish creating your Online 
Account. Continue to Step 2 to register 
for the Kroger Community Rewards 
Program.

Step 2. Register for the Kroger  
Community Rewards Program.

Go to www.krogercommunityrewards.
com. Select “Sign-In” to enter your 
email and password from Step 1. Select 
“Sign In,” then “My Account,” and then 
“Account Settings” from the drop down 
menu. Click “Edit” under Community 
Rewards. If prompted, enter personal 
information. Under “Find Your Orga-
nization” enter the NPO (non-Profit 
Organization) number QP327 or The 
Lexington Cancer Foundation, Inc. 
Then select Search. Under “Select Your 
Organization” select the box next to 
The Lexington Cancer Foundation, Inc.  
Then select “Save Changes.”  If you have 
registered correctly, you should now see 
our organization information listed under 
“Community Rewards” on your Account 
Summary page.  
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LCF Grant Funded Spotlight:  
Baptist Health Lexington Cancer Center 
When our patients are made aware they will be receiving chemotherapy treatment, one of the first questions they often ask is, 
“Will I lose my hair?” Until recently, the only option was to hope that by some miracle the amount of hair loss would be less 
than most people experience.

A cancer diagnosis is both  
terrifying and life-changing, 
and its full impact is not 
realized all at once. Rather, 
the many and varied effects of 
cancer are revealed over time, 
from the physical impact of 
the disease and treatment to 
the emotional and financial 
effects of the cancer journey.  

At Baptist Health Lexington, 
we treat over 1500 patients 
each year with a variety of 
treatment modalities, among 
the most common being 
chemotherapy infusion.  
When our patients are made 
aware they will be receiving 

chemotherapy treatment, one of the first questions they often 
ask is, “Will I lose my hair?” This is because treatment-related 
hair loss is often cited as one of the most devastating aspects 
of the cancer journey for many survivors. Until recently, for the 
treatments that cause hair loss, the only option was to hope 
that by some miracle the amount of hair loss would be less 
than most people experience.

Fortunately, as treatment options have continued to evolve 
in both variety and efficacy, so has an alternative for women 
and men seeking to minimize chemotherapy induced alopecia 
(hair loss). Baptist is excited to have partnered with Paxman 
cooling caps to be the first cancer center in Lexington to  
offer scalp cooling as a treatment option. While it does not 
guarantee 100% protection from hair loss, it has been shown 
to significantly increase the retention of hair for patients 
receiving chemotherapy. The process is relatively simple: the 
patient wears a cooling cap attached to a cooling machine 
immediately before, during, and after receiving their  
chemotherapy treatment.

While there are multiple scalp cooling options, Baptist 
partnered with Paxman because we believe their process is 
the most patient friendly due to its reliability, efficiency, and 
competitive cost. Additionally,  Paxman works directly with 
each patient to provide as much financial and educational 
support as possible, and we have been very impressed with 
the program so far.

Unfortunately, as great of a product as Paxman is, at this point 
insurances do not reimburse for this treatment option. As a 
result, there are many patients who come to the cancer center 
who, coupled with the very expensive cost of cancer care, 
simply cannot afford to receive this treatment that everyone 
should have access to.

Scalp cooling reduces the damage 
that chemotherapy causes to hair 
follicles. It does this by lowering  
the temperature of the scalp  
immediately before, during, and 
after chemotherapy. This in turn  
reduces blood flow to the area 
around the hair follicles, which  
may prevent or minimize hair loss.
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It is for this reason we have been very excited to partner with 
the Lexington Cancer Foundation to help patients have access 
to the Paxman caps. Because of the extreme generosity of 
LCF, we will be able to purchase the caps (approximately  
$500 value) for each patient opting to receive the Paxman 
cooling cap. Additionally, because the patients will be receiving 
foundation support, Paxman has agreed to lower the price for 
these patients, so the number of patients receiving support 
will be significantly increased, possibly even doubled.

We are still in the early stages of utilizing this technology and 
are learning how to better educate and prepare our patients 
for using Paxman during their chemotherapy. Additionally,  
we are continuing to explore what types of chemotherapy 
treatments have the best response with these caps to  
maximize the efficacy of this treatment for our patients.  
We initially launched this with a smaller target population of 
patients (while still allowing for any patient who requested the 
resource to have access) to help us work through the process 
and ensure everything worked as we had hoped. We are now 
moving into phase 2 and expanding it to all of our eligible 
treatment patients. We are excited to see the response and  
the impact it will have on the quality of life of our patients.

Thank you so very much, Lexington Cancer Foundation, for 
partnering with us as we are continuing to provide the best 
care for our patients and eliminate as much unnecessary 
burdens on our patients as possible.

 Corey Lee: My Story 
August 18, 2017 was the worst day of my life. I was one week from my 37th birthday and 
had just been diagnosed with breast cancer. The next year of my life was so complex: 
moments of despair and hope along the way. I write to tell you about one of my small 
victories: keeping my hair through chemotherapy.

After meeting with surgeons and oncologists, I elected to have a double mastectomy. After surgery, I learned that the cancer was found  
early and that I was Stage 1, which was great news. However, the pathology showed that I had an aggressive form of breast cancer and that  
I needed chemotherapy in order to decrease my chances of recurrence. 

To me, the scariest part of chemo was losing my hair. It was such a part of my identity. A fellow survivor told me about a possible way to 
keep my hair called “cold capping,” a little known, costly technology that worked by narrowing the blood vessels beneath the scalp and 
reducing the amount of chemotherapy that reaches the hair follicles. My cancer center knew nothing about cold capping and I soon learned 
that my Insurance wouldn’t pay for it. Regardless, my husband and I embarked on the emotional, expensive journey of cold capping. When 
it was all said and done, I’d kept over 90% of my hair. 

I realize that beauty and resolve all comes from within. No experience teaches you that more than battling cancer. But, the “victory” of  
keeping my hair boosted my morale and spirit to keep fighting. The Lexington Cancer Foundation is now funding scalp cooling systems  
at numerous hospitals around the Bluegrass in an effort to give a better quality of life to men and women fighting cancer. 

Furnishings for the cooling cap treatment room made possible by the generous 
donation from LCF in 2018.



10

 LCF Through the Years 

Derby Ball 2006

Mark Badgley, Kristi Martin, Brenda Rice, 
and James Mischka 2011 Badgley Mischka Fashion Show

Derby Ball 2007

Don and Mira Ball dancing  
at the Derby Ball 

2008 Derby Ball

                        LCF has raised millions in  

                            our mission to improve the lives  
         of cancer patients and their families.

above, l to r: Bret Jones, Tyler Jones, Jimmy Bell, Shelby Gressett, Lauren Bell, Tom Stone at  
the LCF Healing Garden, in memory of Wende Bell; right: The 2015 Roll for the Cure

Evelyn Lauder, Brenda Rice, Ann McBrayer, and  
Neal Vaughan in 2005



Upcoming Events
LCF Grant Awards Luncheon
November 7, 2019
21C Museum Hotel 
Lexington, Kentucky

2020 Kentucky Bluegrass Wine Auction & Derby Gala
Thursday, April 30, 2020 
Donamire Farm 
Lexington, Kentucky 
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Derby Ball 2007

2009 Hats & Handbags for Life

2015 Pediatric Picnic

above: Party on the Moon band at the Wine Auction  
& Derby Gala; below: Julian van Winkle 

above left: The infusion center at 
Baptist Health Lexington, funded  
in part by LCF; above: Chuck Smith 
and Elizabeth Robertis at the 2017 
Wine Auction & Derby GalaBrenda Rice, founder of LCF, and Neal 

Vaughan, Executive Board Member

LCF has served over 1 million 

       cancer patients and their families. 

LCF has touched  

      all 120 counties   
in Kentucky. 
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In This Issue

LCF greatly appreciates your generous contributions to our organization 
and cause. Because of you, LCF is able to make a greater impact in the 
fight against cancer. 

There is nothing more meaningful than a memorial donation made in 
memory of a loved one. Gifts in honor of a loved one can be a great way 
to show your support. LCF will send a letter to the person you indicate, 
suitable for the occasion, informing the individual or family that you 
have made a gift in his/her memory/honor. 

How do I make a donation?
• Make a gift in memory of a loved one 
• Make a gift in honor of a loved one 
• Make a gift to the LCF Endowment 
• Make a gift to Wende Bell’s Garden 

We have made it easy for you to make a secure credit card donation 
online, via Stripe, or with a personal check by mail. Please visit the  
LCF website for more information.

Annual Kentucky Bluegrass Wine Auction & Derby Gala
Thursday, April 30, 6:00 p.m., Donamire Farm

Refer to our website for updated event information:  
www.lexingtoncancerfoundation.org

Donate to LCF and help those suffering from cancer!

1504 College Way  |  Lexington, Kentucky 40502
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